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Gujarat Vidyapith Ahmedabad organized a three-day Induction program (10 Aug to 12 Aug 

2023) for the Under Graduation batch of 2023. The New batch of this students is going to be 

the first batch of Vidyapith’s implementation of the National Education Policy 2020.  

The Vice Chancellor Prof.  Dr. Bharat Joshi speaking in the inaugural session imparted on the 

students the understanding of the very role of Education in a person’s life. He with proper 

illustrations explained the various facets of Higher Education and the students’ obligation of 

being responsible citizens of nation.  In this three-day program the students were oriented 

towards the topics which lead them to having holistic understanding of the scope of the Higher 

Education and sensitizing them towards various social and environmental issues which require 

immediate action. They were also engaged in certain tasks demanding their leadership, problem 

solving and analytical efficacies.  In the valedictory session the Registrar Prof. Dr. Nikhil Bhatt 

addressed the students on various technical aspects of Higher Education, the demands and 

expectations of society and the Nation for the present-day Youth.  

The program was organized and administered for the Undergraduate students of the faculties 

of: 

• Faculty of Languages and Literature 

• Faculty of Social and Allied Science. 

• Faculty of Management Studies (Department of Computer Science) 

• Faculty of Science and Applied Science. 

Dr. Divyesh Bhatt, Dr. Ravindra Pancholi, Dr. Dhara Vaghadiya and Dr. Hasamukh Panchal 

organised the program with their knack and skills.  

 



 

 



 

 



 


